
  

  

 

 

Meeting Communique – 4 April 2025 

The Queensland Energy System Advisory Board (the Board) held their fifth meeting online 
on 4 April 2025. 
 
Queensland Treasury outlined progress on the electricity system modelling for the new 
Energy Roadmap, to be delivered in 2025. The focus of the presentation was the proposed 
input assumptions and draft electricity scenarios for the next phase of electricity system 
modelling. The Board discussed and provided feedback on the assumptions and scenarios, 
which Queensland Treasury will incorporate.  
 
The Board discussed the importance of a resilient electricity system and the need to 
maintain social licence as the energy system changes.   
 
The Board also endorsed an amended Terms of Reference and Forward Work Program 
that reflects the Queensland Government’s priorities for energy policy and machinery of 
government changes for the Department. 

Next Meeting 

The next meeting will be in in May 2025.  

 

 


